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Awards 
Congratulations to this week’s awards winners; 
Monique, Georgia, Devlin, Bobbie, Lachie, Leo, 
Archie, Toby, Kyla and Chelsea. 
 

P&C AGM 
A reminder that the P&C AGM will be held this 
Wednesday night at 7.30pm.  All positions will be 
declared vacant then voted upon again. 
 

Please attend this important meeting for your 
school. 

Everyone is welcome! 
 

 

 
OSSA SPECTACULAR 

 
Information as follows: 

Rehearsal: Tuesday 5th Nov, Civic Theatre 
Night performance: 6:30pm, Tuesday 5th Nov, Civic 
Theatre. 
Matinee: Wednesday, 12 noon, 6th Nov Civic 
Theatre. 
Tickets:  Tickets go on sale for the Orange Small 
School Spectacular, today, Monday 14th October 
from Ticketec. These can be purchased in person or 
by phoning Ticketec. 
 
   The two performances will be:  
   Tuesday 5th- 6.30pm 
   Wednesday 6th- 12 noon 
 
   Prices are Adults- $20 
   Pensioners- $18 
   Children - $15 
 
Costume:  Could all students please bring their 
costume to school in a shopping bag with their 
name on it. This will allow us to do a final check 
and make any final adjustments. 
For those still looking for costumes the OP shops 
seem to have a good supply. 
 
NAPLAN 
NAPLAN results have gone home with students in 
year 3 and 5. If you wish to speak to Mr Scott about 
your child’s results please contact the school to 
make an appointment. 
 
 
 
 
 
      Canteen Roster for Week 3 - Oct 25: Kylie 
 

What’s On!! 
TERM 4 2013 

Kinder Orientation: Tues 15th Oct 9am-12:15pm 
P&C AGM: Wed 16th Oct 

Oliver Rehearsal& Night Performance: Tues 5th Nov 
Oliver–Matinee Performance: Wed 6th Nov 12.00pm 
School Photos: Wed 13th Nov at 9.15 am 
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Light the Night Fundraiser 
 
Julie would like to thank the school for their 
support in the Leukaemia Foundation fundraiser.  
Julie’s family overall raised $300.00 towards this 
worthy foundation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cartoon Workshop 
There is a cartoon workshop to be held at 
Bletchington Public School, Orange on the 2nd & 3rd 
November, 2013.  Please see the school info board 
for further details if you are interested. 
 

FOR SALE 
Are you interested in gardening, well now is a great 

time to fertilize your garden, help your garden 
along by purchasing a bag of sheep manure from 

Bradley.  You can see Bradley at school or ring 0438 
602 795/6366 5091. $ 5.00 per bag. 

 

 
 
 
HELP RAISE AWARENESS FOR MENTAL 
HEALTH MONTH! 
October is Mental Health Month and to celebrate, 
Orange’s Centre for Rural and Remote Mental Health 
(CRRMH) is running a Photography Competition. 

Adults and children of all ages, including teachers and 
parents, are invited to submit up to three photographs 
depicting this year’s theme:  

Changing Landscapes, New Beginnings, Open 
Minds. 

You'll go in the running to win prizes including cameras, 
gift vouchers, camera accessory packs, a signed 
Newcastle Knights jersey and a school's prize! 

Not only will there be the chance to win a range of 
prizes, being creative is also a fantastic way to keep 
mentally healthy. Getting involved in the arts is 
enjoyable, provides a sense of achievement, and is a 
distraction from everyday worries. 

The competition is now open and will close at midnight 
on 21 October 2013. 

Please find attached a flyer, the entry form, terms and 
conditions and the CRRMH privacy agreement. Visit 
www.crrmh.com.au/photocompetition for more 
information. 

 
East Orange Village Markets will be on Sunday 20th 

October 2013, 9am to 2pm.. 
45 Spring Street Orange - Entry by gold coin 

Over 150 local market stalls, Laser skirmish, jumping 
castles, face painting and all day BBQ 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Additional information on Student 

medical and health conditions: 

 

• If you have an attachment 

to this newsletter, please fill 

in the form and return it to 

school in the envelope 

provided as soon as possible. 

• Letters were sent home last 

term.  Even if it is a minor 

medical condition or no 

longer applicable, we need 

the updated information, for 

the school to follow 

procedures.  

• If you have any questions 

contact the office. 

 

 
 

https://webmail.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=be9478001ab04c2e9e7945b40222308f&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.crrmh.com.au%2fphotocompetition

